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Newsletter December 2021

Season greetings
 
Warm greetings to you all with the wish for a wonderful Christmas in
whatever local situation you might be. We set our trust and hopes to what
the New Year brings.
We, your representatives in the ETC, will certainly do our best to attend to
our community and follow up with information and care.
 
The Assessment Tool document will be translated.
 
Some of you already know that the Assessment Tool (A.T.) was on our table
during 2020 and 2021.  A digital demonstration of the tool took place in April
2021 in form of a workshop that required a certain competency in the English
language. Although English is the official, international language of the
Feldenkrais-Method several trainings are run or have translations into a local
language. We are aware that English is not equally well known throughout the
entire European and Israeli community, a fact that strongly limited the circle of
participants who could attend the arranged demo-workshop. This also applies
for the official document on the A.T.  
To enable as many members of our community as possible to get to know and
benefit from the A.T., the ETC decided to offer translations of the document.
The financial means for it were verified and agreed on during the General

https://mailchi.mp/bf95cff80b85/newsletter-december-19005472?e=84fde9a329


The financial means for it were verified and agreed on during the General
Assembly in November.
 
These are the four languages chosen for translation:
Italian, French, Spanish and German. Translation will take place at the
beginning of 2022.  
 
Further information on the A.T. will follow in the year to come.
 
With warm regards,
 
Beth-Karin Danielsen, Chair of ETC
Julia Kirchner, Office Manager
 
 
This edition of the newsletter is translated into Italian (Andrea Melita Thiem),
French (Angélique Pradier), Spanish (Lola Bernal) and German (Julia
Kirchner).
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